
THE HUBBARD'S 
NEWSLETTER
The latest news and updates from Hubbard's School
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Not long now till our in-class tests commence!

All students should have received either their Non-AARA or

AARA Exam Timetable. Please contact Hubbard's admin if

you have misplaced your timetable.

It is more crucial than ever for students to be completing any

set homework tasks and to be reviewing the previous lesson's

material before their next class.

Just a friendly reminder that this is not an exam block, so all

other classes will still continue outside of your test.

We wish you all the best of luck!
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If you are starting to consider your long term

career options and studies, Course Seeker is a

great resource. With so many choices these days

it’s hard to know where to begin but Course

Seeker is available to help make it a little easier

for you.

REIMAGINE YOUR FUTURE AT HUBBARD'S 

Updates & News

Course Seeker

Ph: 07 3371 5999
W: hubbards.qld.edu.au
E: admin@hubbards.qld.edu.au

With the holidays fast approaching, and we're all wondering how to

unplug our young people from socials, meme threads, and the

dreaded X-box, I wanted to share with you a great online resource. 

Avid Reader is located in West End and has been around for a while

and has a great Young Adult section. They have a great range and

run author events, workshops and book clubs. For the adults looking

for something interesting, my favourite secondhand bookstore, Bent

Books, is up the road. Well worth a browse. Happy holiday reading!

Giovanna's Holiday Reading

Click Here 

to visit the

Avid Reader

site

ICT Update
We are excited to annouce that when students return in Term 2, we will have a brand new suite of

laptops for student use. Over the holidays we will also be migrating to the cloud. This means going

forward, students will have the capacity to easily complete work at both school and home by logging

on using their Microsoft Office credentials.

https://wherethewildthingsare.com.au/product-lists/summer-young-adult
https://wherethewildthingsare.com.au/product-lists/summer-young-adult
https://wherethewildthingsare.com.au/product-lists/summer-young-adult
https://wherethewildthingsare.com.au/product-lists/summer-young-adult
https://wherethewildthingsare.com.au/product-lists/summer-young-adult
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If a student is sick, please call (07 3371 5999) or

email (admin@hubbards.qld.edu.au) to advise

they will not be attending school.

If we do not hear from the parents, we will email

their guardians to advise of their students absence

in the afternoon.

If a student is feeling unwell and wishes to leave,

we will make contact with their guardians to

inform them.

If your student is interested in applying to

complete the UCAT Test, this is a reminder that

the application deadlines are fast approaching.

The UCAT is a two-hour computer-based test

which assess a range of mental abilities

identified by university medical and dental

schools as important. It consists of five

separately timed subtests which each contain a

number of questions in a multiple-choice

format.

Reminders & Procedures
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Absenteeism / Student Illness

Early Departures/Late Arrivals
In the case that a student is required to depart class early, they are required to visit reception before

the class commences to complete an 'early departure slip' which can be provided to their teacher.

If a student is late, they are required to complete a 'late arrival slip' and provide this to their teacher.

Replacement of Student ID
In the case where a student misplaces their ID card and they need to order a replacement, please

contact Hubbard's admin. The replacement fee is $30 and this can be taken over the phone via credit

card.

Coming Up
UCAT Test

Concession application 

deadline

Access Arrangements

application deadline

BOOKING DEADLINE

10 May 2021

17 May 2021

17 May 2021
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Feedback

 If there is something particular that you would like to hear about or see featured in this newsletter or if

you have any feedback, please let us know. 
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Contact with our Principal
Cathy would like to welcome all parents, guardians and students to meet with her to discuss anything!

She welcomes open communication via phone, email or by appointment.

Coming Up

School Holidays

Holidays are approaching and we want to wish everyone a safe and enjoyable time. We hope the Easter

Bunny is kind to you all and you enjoy some much needed rest and relaxation.

The last day of school is Thursday, 1st April and we look forward to welcoming you back on Monday, 19th

April 2021.

School Closure

Please note that the school office will be closed for the first week of the holidays but will re-open again on

Monday, 12th April 2021.


